


• We will maintain the privacy and confidentiality of all our staff and the information we

receive.

As we interact with each other and our customers, we urge all of you to follow the guidance from 
the health care community including washing your hands, avoiding touching your face, nose, 
mouth and eyes, wearing a cotton mask, maintaining social distance of about 6 feet, and covering 
your mouth when you cough or sneeze. As you have heard since the start of this crisis, we are 
all Essential workers delivering Essential services and we want all of you to stay well, whether 
you are working from the office or home. If you have a question or concern, please let your 
supervisor or manager know so we can provide the information you are seeking while abiding by 
confidentiality and HIPAA restrictions. 
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